
CERTIFICATION OF POSTING 
Equal Employment Opportunity 

Bureau of Land Management  
BLM Fire Directorate 

This statement certifies that the Department of the Interior, Bureau of Land Management, 
Fire Directorate, has notified all employees of the names, business telephone numbers, 
and business addresses of the current Equal Employment Opportunity Manager. This 
notice is on prominent display at Department of The Interior, Bureau of Land Management, 
BLM Fire official employee bulletin boards located at the National Interagency Fire Center 
(NIFC), along with annual distribution to all employees via email. A copy of this notification 
is also located on the NIFC website. 

The notice also specifies that applicants and employees alleging prohibited discrimination 
based on race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, physical and mental disability, 
sexual orientation, genetic information, or reprisal must contact an EEO Counselor within 
45 calendar days of the alleged discriminatory action or event before filing an EEO 
complaint. 

The contact information for the BLM Fire EEO Program Manager is as follows: 

BLM Fire (located on the NIFC campus) 

Eileen J. Wallace, Equal Employment Opportunity Program Manager 
Located in the Jack Wilson Building, Room 220 
(208) 387-5454 ewallace@blm.gov

The undersigned certifies that the Department of The Interior, Bureau of Land 
Management, BLM Fire, has met the posting requirements of 29 C.F.R. 1614.102(b). 

______________________________________            ________________________________ 

Grant S. Beebe              Eileen J. Wallace  
Assistant Director BLM Fire EEO Program Manager 
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